
From: SimsburyCT Postings 3/12/10 11:12:48 AM
Subject: Parks & Recreation Commission Minutes 03/08/2010 - draft
To: SimsburyCT_ParkRecMin
Cc:

SIMSBURY CULTURE, PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

ATHLETIC FIELD SUB-COMMITTEE

MONDAY, MARCH 8, 2010 SPECIAL MEETING

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 4:40 p.m. by Commission Vice-Chairman 
David Bush.  Present were Sub-Committee members Kelly Kearney and Mary 
Liljedahl, representatives from Simsbury Youth Lacrosse and the Simsbury 
Soccer Club, and Director of Culture, Parks and Recreation Gerry Toner.

I. Spring, 2010 Field Assignments

Mr. Kearney thanked those in attendance for submitting the requested 
information to help with the field allocation process.  He also emphasized 
that prior to any further field development, a written planning document 
must be prepared and submitted for consideration by the Culture, Parks and 
Recreation Commission.

The Committee allowed representatives from each organization to summarize 
their field needs for this Spring.  There was discussion about practice and 
game schedules, and the needs of each organization.  

At the conclusion of the discussion, Mr. Bush thanked the organizations for 
their cooperation and indicated that they would be notified of the 
assignments later in the week.



Respectfully Submitted,

Gerard G. Toner, Director
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